
Majority of residential architecture firms expect interest 
in new projects to decline in March
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78% of residential architecture firms report slowing or 
stoppage of projects due to COVID-19
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About 90% of residential architecture firms have seen 
problems with current projects due to COVID-19 pandemic
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Main impact of COVID-19 on residential architecture firms so far 
is increased staff working remotely, limiting in-person meetings
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Residential architecture firms expect COVID-19-related 
revenue losses to accelerate in April
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